

# **NEWSLETTER**

October 2016

## E-Safety

E-Safety Day took place on 21st September with Dan Hawbrook. Pupils enjoyed a range of activities to highlight safe use and the dangers of technology.

#### Harvest Festival

The pupils and families enjoyed the annual Harvest Festival with Father Terry this week. Donations of food were taken to the local food bank for distribution in the local community.

## Flu Jabs

Flu jabs were offered to pupils again this year and the school nurse team attended this week.

## **Shakespeare Festival**

Some pupils will be taking part in the Shakespeare Festival at the Drill Hall in Lincoln next term. They will be performing an extract from Macbeth.

#### Uniform

School uniform can be ordered from:-Nationwide Uniforms on 01790 754522.

#### After School Clubs

After School Club will continue after the half term. The last date before the end of term is Monday 5th December.

## **Parents Group**

All parents are invited to attend the monthly parents group meetings. We have found alternative locations to help more parents attend. Dates and venues published on the school website.

We look forward to seeing you there.

## **Outdoor Clothing**

As the colder weather approaches please could you send appropriate outdoor clothing such as coats, hats, scarves and gloves. Please ensure all items are named. It is also useful to have a pair of wellies in school if possible.

#### Term Dates

Last Day of Term—Friday 21st October
Staff Training Day—Monday 31st October
Return to school—Tuesday 1st November
Dates for the full year are in the school
planner